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County Sheriff’s Department applies for grant funding for the Rubicon Trail 
 
Posted:  January 30, 2017 

The El Dorado County Chief Administrative Office/Parks Division and El Dorado 
County Sheriff’s Department are applying to the California Department of Parks 
and Recreation, Off-Highway Motor Vehicle Recreation (OHMVR) Division for the 
2016/2017 grants program for funding of projects on the Rubicon Trail. The 
grants applications will be posted on the OHMVR website on March 7, 2017. To 
review the grant applications submitted, click on this link or paste it into your 
browser:  www.ohv.parks.ca.gov  
 
The 30-day public review and comment period for the 2016/2017 Grants and 
Cooperative Agreement Program begins March 7, 2017, and ends April 3, 2017. 
This period provides an opportunity for the public to review the preliminary 
applications submitted to the OHMVR Division for consideration during the 
current grant cycle.  The public may provide comment to both the applicant and 
the OHMVR Division by emailing Vickie Sanders at vickie.sanders@edcgov.us 
and copying the OHVMR Division at OHVinfo@parks.ca.gov. 
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